
The Corbett School District will join the other 196 school districts 
throughout Oregon to celebrate January as School Board Recognition 
Month

School board members represent their fellow citizens’ views and priorities in the 
complex enterprise of maintaining and running the community’s public schools. They 
also reinforce the principle of local control over public education, which is an important, 
highly valued aspect of education in Oregon. Board members are elected by registered 
voters to serve four-year terms.

Corbett’s school board members include: Board Chair Michelle Vo, who has served since 
October 2015; Vice Chair Todd Mickalson, who has served since July 2009; Bob Buttke, 
who has served since July 1999; Katey Rickert-Kinnear, who has served since July 
2015; Todd Redfern, who has served since July 2019; Rebecca Bratton who has served 
since August 2020 and David Granberg, who has served since July 2021.

The school board’s main goal is to support student achievement. We will be honoring 
our school board of directors at the January 18 regular board meeting in the MPB/Board 
Room. Thanks for helping us recognize their hardworking volunteer dedication.

Board meetings are held at 7:00 p.m. on the third Wednesday of the month, unless 
otherwise scheduled. Visit the school district’s website 
https://meetings.boardbook.org/Public/Organization/1554 for information on how to 
attend virtually.


